
          
 

          
 

 

 

 

CBS Center for Civil Society Studies, Frivilligrådet and ISOBRO invites you to a seminar 

Thursday the 9th of October at 2-4 PM 

Diakonissestiftelsen, Peter Bangs Vej 1, indgang 5, 2000 Frederiksberg 

 

 

Who Cares – Comparing Volunteering in Germany and Denmark 

 
Volunteering is on the political agenda all over Europe, but Danish researchers and civil society 

organizations primarily interact with colleagues in Scandinavia and in the English speaking 

countries. Consequently, few of us are up to date with developments taking place south of the 

border. 

 

At the seminar CBS Center for Civil Society Studies is proud to offer insight to the German-

speaking traditions and innovations in the social field of voluntarism, featuring a guest scholar from 

Heidelberger Centrum für soziale Investitionen und Innovationen, research fellow Konstantin Kehl. 

 

The seminar shall be conducted in English. Admission is free, but we ask you to register to Sarah 

Aronstein sa.dbp@cbs.dk 

  

 

Programme 

 

14:00-14:45 Konstantin Kehl: Social Investment Care Policies in Germany 

 

14:45-15:00 Reflections from Mads Espersen, deputy chair of Frivilligrådet, The Danish National 

Council for Volunteering 

 

15:00-15:15 Reflections from Robert Hinnerskov, director of ISOBRO, The Danish Fundraising 

Association 

 

15:15-16:00 Open discussion (Professor Anker Brink Lund, CBS, facilitates and translates  

if participants prefer to address the seminar in Danish) 

 

16:00-17:00  Informal networking  


